
 

Todd A. Mooradian, Dean 
University of Louisville College of Business 

2301 South Third Street 
Louisville, KY 40292 

Email: todd.mooradian@louisville.edu 
June 15, 2022 
 
Robert Goldstein 
Office of the Provost 
University of Louisville 
Louisville, KY 40292 
 
Re: Letter of Support for an undergraduate certificate in Franchise Management 
 
 
Bob, 
 
As Dean of the College of Business in the University of Louisville, I fully support the creation of an 
undergraduate Certificate in Franchise Management. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Todd A. Mooradian 


